
Thursday 3rd April

Following on from our work on our sense of sight in class, Ash Class completed yet another hunt in 
the woods today – a nature scavenger hunt! They then had a go a lighting a fire using a flint, where 
they showed great perseverance and determination. Finally, they enjoyed some tree climbing! 


